
2013/ 2014 STUDENTS REGISTRATION 

Date and time:  

Mon, 2013-05-20 11:59  

Location / Venue:  

Lower Kabete Campus 

The School of Business systems are ready to receive over 380 students for the Academic 

Calendar 2013/2014. 

There will be an  orientation at the School of Business ( Lower Kabete Campus) on Wednesday 

23
rd

 May 2013  from 9.00am , the  students will be  to exposed to the  facilities available at the  

School. 

The orientation week is meant to assist the students settle down and adjust to the new life with 

ease.  Various aspects that will form part of the student’s lifestyle during their stay in the 

University will be addressed. 

The highlight of the orientation week is the address by University officials and the final address 

by the Vice Chancellor, Prof. George Magoha, on Thursday May 23, 2013 in Taifa Hall, which 

all freshers are expected to attend. 

In the 2013/2014 academic year, classes commence on Monday 27
th

 May, 2013 with end of 

semester exams scheduled for September. 

The School congratulates and welcomes all the School of Business students and wish them a 

happy stay. 

Please click here for orientation programme for the whole University 

 

http://business.uonbi.ac.ke/
http://www.uonbi.ac.ke/sites/default/files/ORIENTATION%20PROGRAMME%20-%202013-2014.pdf

